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Triple C Carving Group Newsletter 
October 4th, 2023  

 

24 Carvers attended today’s meeting. 

Important Note: Hall opens at 8:30 AM.  The meeting will start at 9:00 AM.   We 

have the Hall till 12:00 pm 

Treasurer’s Report:      We paid all the rent and website fees.  $884.67 current balance. 
 
Cookies:                      Thank you to Leo and Jean-Paul for the goodies this week.   Next week cookies will be 

brought by Joanne and Larry.   Please sign up at the meeting for bringing cookies. 
       
Guests:                        No guests today. 
 
Website:                    Resources page has info about upcoming carving shows.     

Business: Thank you to Walt for providing the air-brush training to the club.  

Remember Oct 18th is Murray Lincoln’s class.  Only 2 weeks away!  We would like to 

have a carving display for Murray.  On Oct 18th please bring in your favourite 

carving(s) or caricature(s).  We will also use this opportunity to learn more about 

Murray’s zoom calls (True North Caricature monthly on-line meeting) and Ontario 

Wood Carvers Association (OWCA). 

Dennis read an email from the Lambton Heritage museum for the return of the 

swans which addresses logistics (timing, lunch, etc).  March 9th (first Saturday of 

March break) is the proposed timing as it is usually the busiest day.  Have 

approximately 12-13 club members interested.   Looking for a club member to help 

to coordinate with the Lambton Heritage museum. 

Bridgen Fair item drop-off day/times were given.  Good luck to all participants! 

Dennis clarified that the club’s insurance applies as long as we have the OWCA logo 

visible, and provide OWCA a notification of the event we are attending/planning. 

Club lapel pins will be handed out today to all members.  These will be handed out 

annually to club members (one per year).  To those who missed today, you will get 

your pin at the next meeting. 

Copies of Christmas ornament patterns are available for the taking on the front table.  

Please help yourself.  Thank you to Jean-Paul for sharing the patterns with us.   

Stay tuned for cut-outs of an icicle ornament and a star ornament that club members 

can make and these will be donated to the community.  Thank you to Carol, Don, and 

Larry for bringing these designs to Pat’s attention.  The icicle is a tapered, long thin 
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rectangular shape that can be swirled or chip-carved, and the star ornament starts 

out as a cube that one draws x’s on all sides to serve as the carving guides.    

 

Tech talk:                  None today. 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Wednesday Oct 18th      Murray Lincoln wand class.  Also an option for making a Scottish Porridge stick 

(spurtle) with a thistle. 

 *Bring your Dremel and a 1/8” ball burr attachment.  Wood will be supplied.   

Also remember to bring your favourite carving and/or a caricature carving so 

we can showcase to Murray our club’s talent. 

 

Tentative mid-Nov.         Wayne will present a fabricating bird legs and feet demonstration and training 

in November.                

 

 

 

END 


